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Notice is hereby given to warn the public of unauthorized individuals / entities using
the email user name of the Repatriation Unit, Assistance and Welfare Division, POEA
Central Office: REPATnAssistance to send unknown / unsafe links or attachments, in
order to cause confusion and damage to OFWs, their relatives or Licensed Recruitment
Agencies.

The matter was reported to our Information, Communications and Technology
Services (ICTS) for appropriate action.

The public is hereby reminded that the POEA Assistance and Welfare Division does
not send attachments, forward links or require electronic transfers. The public is
encouraged to be vigilant in practicing highest security measures to avoid breach and
damage.

For information and guidance.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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